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Celebration at South Cove Manor!
A Successful Capital Campaign and Annual Meeting

South Cove Manor 
Celebrations finished 

with a toast to 
conclude the 

Capital Campain 
Goal Reached! 

What’s Inside

Toasting a successful campaign:  Roman Chan, Owner/President Kirin Produce, Former Fidelity 
Foundation President Anne-Marie Soulliere, SCM Board Member Helen Chin Schlichte, Puiling Chan, 

Kirin Produce, Gerard Fong, Fong & Kaston, and SCM Board Chair, Richard Lui.

 中華頤養院康復中心2017年6月份季刊

South Cove Manor Raises $3 million for Capital Campaign

At our May 16 annual meeting and dinner, we announced the successful completion of 
our four-year $3 million capital campaign. The campaign was an important part of the 
funding package for our $33 million Quincy Point building project, and included gifts 
from individuals, businesses, and foundations throughout the Greater Boston area.  

“We were incredibly gratified by the outpouring of generosity from all corners of the 
community,” said Richard Lui, South Cove Manor’s Board Chair.  “Corporations, small 
businesses, foundations, our resident family members, our staff, our board, and many, 
many friends stepped up with gifts of all sizes.”
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Congratulations to our Award Winners!

Nursing Home Week ~ Salute to Nurses 

Celebrating Music and Art 
with Mrs. Li, Jin Li and Kam Ip.

Resident & Staff Art Class at 
Women’s History Event

Nursing Home Week

May 14th – May 20th was national Nursing Home 
Week, and SCM Staff celebrated with a wonderful 
cake from Brewster Ambulance Services, live music 
from George Kin and gifts for SCM staff. We would 
like to thank all of our staff for their hard work and 
dedication. 

Successful Art Show ~ 
Resident Artist Jin Li & Pianist Kam Ip

Residents and community members enjoyed live 
music from Mr. Kam Ip, while enjoying a catered 
lunch by our classically trained Sous Chef. Resident 
Artist Jin Li displayed over 50 years of collective 
art work from Jin Li’s collection. Kam Ip donated 
five large art pieces featuring themes of Joy, Love & 
Care at SCM. You can find these pieces throughout         
South Cove Manor.

Women’s History Month ~ 
Painting & Music with Residents

On March 24th we celebrated Women’s History 
Month. Residents enjoyed live music, presentations, 
lunch and a community art class led by Iris Fang. 
Residents and guests took home hand painted glasses 
for souvenirs.

Ting Mugar Outstanding Leadership Award Winners
  David McKinnon, Quoc Thang and Daisy Tseng

These competitive awards are given to staff members who have contributed to constructive and        
strategic change in service, care, finance or operations policy.

Schlichte Learning Center Scholarship Award Winners
Tammy Chen, Tina Guan, and Meihui Zhang

These academic scholarships support professional growth, advanced training, certification, or courses 
to complete degree requirements.  

Presentation of the Ting/Mugar 
Awards:  David McKinnon, SCM 
Director of Building Operations, 
Board Member David Ting, Quoc 
Thang, SCM Front Desk and IT 
Manager, Helen Ting, and SCM 

Board Chair Richard Lui.

CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR 2017 NOMINEES:
Jenny Zheng, Andrew Hsia, Ruolan Zhao and Bess Lin!

The largest single donor to the campaign was the Charles H. 
Farnsworth Trust, Bank of America N.A.,Trustee.  Donors of 
$100,000+ included the Asian Health Care Foundation of Mas-
sachusetts, Cambridge Savings Bank, the Chin Family in honor 
of their parents Edwin Chin and Mary Gee Chin, the Gee How 
Oak Tin Association of New England, Kirin Produce Company, 
the Mabel Louise Riley Foundation, Helen Chin Schlichte, Ling 
Tang, and The Wang Foundation. At the annual meeting, we 
recognized our donors and honored Richard Lui and Helen Chin 
for Schlichte their leadership on the campaign. Also at the an-
nual meeting, Quincy Mayor Thomas Koch spoke, commenting 
on the positive impact SCM has had on the local community. In 
addition to a brief business meeting, several employees were also         
presented with awards
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      Continued...
South Cove Manor Raises $3 million for Capital Campaign

Quincy City Councior Nina Liang presenting           
a City Council citation to 

Helen Chin Schlichte with Richard Lui.

Tammy Chen Meihui Zhang Tina Guan

 David McKinnon  Daisy TsengQuoc Thang



社會家庭健康討論互助支持小組

18月7日星期六下午5點至7點

了解更多長者健康話題。講座包括預防老
年癡呆症，營養健康及糖尿病，防跌倒及
音樂治療，大會提供晚餐及飲料，餐後，
由中華頣養院康復中心社會工作主任討論

支持小組事宜。

Harvard Pilgrim HealthCare 
提供食物及飲料

將在中華頤養院康復中心舉行的活動 
請踴躍參加

South Cove Manor Upcoming Events
Spotlight on SCM In-house Physicians 

South Cove Manor provides excellent family physicians who are available within the first day of              
admissions and have provided years of quality care to our residents.

                 

Dr. Walter Lee
Dr. Lee has been an Internal Medicine and Primary Care Physician in the Greater Boston area for 35 years. He 
is a graduate of Tufts University School of Medicine and completed his graduate and undergraduate studies at 
Northeastern University. He also ranked Major and served in the United States Army from 1975 to 1987. 

Dr. Lee continues to maintain faculty appointments at both Tufts and Northeastern University. His long list 
of professional affiliations includes the American College of Physicians, the American Medical Directors 
Association and he is a past President of the Chinese-American Medical Society.  He also currently serves on 
the Board of Directors for the Greater Boston Chinese Golden Age Center and sees patients at many nursing 
homes.             

Dr. Cheng-Chieh Chuang

Dr. Chuang is board certified in Family Practice.  He grad-
uated from Brown University with honors, obtained his 
MD degree from Yale University School of Medicine, and 
completed a Family Medicine Residency Program at Brown.  
He served the full tenure of five years as a Pisacano Scholar, 
a scholarship from the American Board of Family Practice 
annually awarded to up to 10 most outstanding medical 
students and residents in the country.
 
Before founding Lakeside Family Practice, Dr. Chuang 
practiced medicine for years as a traveling physician work-
ing in underserved rural and urban areas in the United 
States.  For this work he holds medical licenses in 13 differ-
ent states.  He also teaches at Brown Medical School.
 
A physician with a strong background in conventional med-
icine and a holistic approach to health, Dr. Chuang is open 
to incorporating proven alternative therapies in his practice.  
He strongly believes in patient education, and welcomes 
and encourages all patients to take active roles in their own 
health.
 
Dr. Chuang speaks Mandarin Chinese, Taiwanese, Spanish, 
and English.  

Breakfast Seminars
Join us for our monthly Breakfast Seminars               

featuring important health care topics for elders 
and their caregivers.  

Sessions are held at 120 Shawmut Avenue, Boston.  
Breakfast is served at 9:30 AM, followed by a           

presentation and discussion at 10:00 AM.

June 29 at 9:30 – 11:00 AM
July 27 at 9:30 – 11:00 AM

August 31 at 9:30 – 11:00 AM

For more information please email Terry Yin  
Email: Terry.Yin@southcovemanor.org

Community & Family Social
Tuesday, July 18th  ~ 5 PM - 7 PM

Learn more about health topics for our elders.
Presentations will include: 

Alzheimer’s Prevention, Health Nutrition & Diabetes Prevention, 
Fall Prevention, and Music Therapy.

~ Dinner & Beverages will be provided ~
(Sponsored by Harvard Pilgrim HealthCare)

The SCM Director of Social Work will host a 
Family & Community Support Group after Dinner.

For more information and to sign-up please call or email
Email: Denise.HowardCorrin@SouthCoveManor.org

Phone: 617-237-3682
Come Join Us!

Introducing New Staff 

Dorris Stetson: 
Director of Quality Assurance

Kathy Plazak: 
Interim CEO & President

Aaron Chen:
Social Worker

Lynne Leeggiero: 
Bussiness Office Manager
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Senior Staff
Dr. Cheng-Chieh Chuang

Dr. Walter Lee



The Crane is published quarterly. 
仙鶴每季出版一期 編輯: 

Editor: Denise Howard-Corrin
如有疑問或建議，

請聯絡： 電子郵件地址：
Denise.HowardCorrin@SouthCoveManor.org 

Chinese Translation: George Kin

For questions and suggestions, 
Please contact by Email: 

Denise.HowardCorrin@SouthCoveManor.org 
Phone: 617-423-0590 

Information at www.SouthCoveManor.com

Massachusetts Senator John F. Keenan, South Cove Manor Board Member 
Helen Chin Schlichte, Quincy Mayor Thomas Koch.
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South Cove Manor At Quincy Point 

Rehabilitation Center

中華頤養院康復中心
288 Washington St. Quincy, MA 02169

SEND US YOUR EMAIL ADDRESS!                     

請向我們提供您的電子郵件地址                                       

Over the coming months, The Crane will transition to a largely 
electronic distribution system. Please send your email address to 

The Marketing & Community Relations Director,   

電子郵件地址：

Email: Denise.HowardCorrin@SouthCoveManor.org  
To ensure that you continue to receive The Crane.


